Newly Discovered Frog Looks Like Kermit

Source: http://teachingkidsnews.com/2015/11/01/newly-discovered-frog-looks-like-kermit/

Recently, a scientist discovered a type of frog that looks a lot like Kermit. It has been
named Hyalinobatrachium dianae, after the mother of one of the scientists; her middle
name 1s Diane.

Kermit the Frog is a muppet—a well-known puppet frog who has bulgy eyes and is a

special shade of green.

The frog found in Costa Rica looks a lot like that. It has big google-eyes with black
pupils that sit on the top of its head, and it is a uniform shade of bright lime green,
similar to Kermit. Just about the only thing it’s missing 1s Kermit’s signature pointy
collar. (And Kermit’s ability to speak, of course.)

The announcement of the new frog was made by the Costa Rican Amphibian Research
Center.

You can see the whole lesson from your teacher,please ask them to send it to you before the class.
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